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May 2022 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

We are delighted that you are interested in our brand new class teacher and EYFS/Key Stage One Phase Leader 

Role. Please see the job description and person specification for more information about the role. 

 

St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School is a “good” school and was describe as “warmly inclusive” in the September 

2018 OFSTED.  Our cohort is diverse which is wonderful but it can bring its challenges at time. We have a higher 

than average percentage of pupils in vulnerable groups but they mostly make progress in line with, or above, all 

pupils. 

 

Please read the Job Description and Person Specification carefully and tailor your application to reflect these – 

writing one paragraph for each bullet on the Person Specification would be really useful.   However, above all, we 

are looking for someone that will fit into our small school team and work hard within a dedicated and caring school 

community.  Support and training will be provided for the right candidate. 

 

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed – we recognise this is just as much about you finding the right place to 

work, as it is about us finding the right person for the role at St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School.  We warmly 

welcome tours of the school – please call the school office to arrange this.  However, please look at our school 

website and YouTube channel to find out a bit more about us before then. 

 

The interviews will take place on Wednesday 25th May.  We will let you know if you have been called for interview 

on Monday 23rd May.  We will ask candidates to teach a short phonics lesson to year 1 as part of the interview 

process.  Apologies for the tight deadlines – due to the very recent promotion of a significant member of staff, we 

were able to create this new post but would like to interview before the May resignation date. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Katie Blood 

Headteacher 
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